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Date:  09/06/23  

  

Wolfpack Steel, LLC has been awarded the contract to provide a Nucor metal building 

and steel erection for a new athletic facility for a private school in Lenexa, Kansas.  This 

is the 4th project for our customer and continue to be thankful for their support.  Steel 

erection will begin in late February of 2024. 

 

The model below does not do this project justice.  This is a complicated project and 

will integrate multiple building technologies.  We are looking forward to seeing this 

building completed. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 


